
Pg 1 of 2 

 

 
STATEMENTS AND FACTS THAT CAN BE USED ON A  

WATER FLUORIDATION - LEGAL NOTICE OF NON-CONSENT  
 

[While the following is designed for central Ohioans, it can be easily modified for other areas 
by personalizing the items displayed in grey.] 

 
 
As a flesh and blood woman whose water supply is purchased from the CITY OF COLUMBUS - the 
only source available for my home at 125 Maple Place, Columbus, Ohio - I declare the following:  
 
1) I am aware that in 1969 the LEGISLATIVE OFFICE OF THE STATE OF OHIO passed a statute requiring 
fluoridation of public water supplies that serve more than 5,000 persons. 
 
2) I am aware that the private trade organization known as the AMERICAN DENTAL ASSOCIATION 
recommends water fluoridation. 
 
3) I am aware the CENTER FOR DISEASE CONTROL (CDC) and the HEALTH, OHIO DEPARTMENT OF 
recommend water fluoridation.  
 
4) I am aware of many scientific peer-reviewed papers that have exposed the health dangers of ingesting 
fluoridated water and that in 2000 the EPA's union of scientists and others recommended that water fluoridation 
be stopped due to its detrimental effect on human health.  
 
5) I am aware that eminent toxicologists have exposed that the chemicals currently used to fluoridate water are 
NOT pharmaceutical grade but are silicofluorides (industrial waste labeled poison) which is why the OHIO 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY (EPA) is obligated to set a maximum allowable "containment" 
level.  
 
6) I am aware that the LEGISLATIVE OFFICE OF THE STATE OF OHIO had no toxicology or medical 
training and were unduly influenced by lobbyists and/or the CDC. I do not accept their corporate statutory 
mandates as science-based. 
 
7) I do not recognize the AMERICAN DENTAL ASSOCIATION as a professional health advocacy 
organization. It is a private corporation listed on Dun and Bradstreet and headquartered in the STATE OF 
ILLINOIS that represents the monetary interests of practicing dentists and claims no responsibility or liability 
for injuries (to include fluorsis) or illnesses created by the toxic effects of the chemicals dumped into public 
water systems in the name of "water fluoridation".  
 
8) I do not recognize the CDC as a government health advocacy organization. It is a private corporation listed on 
Dun and Bradstreet and headquartered in the STATE OF GEORGIA. Therefore, their recommendations are 
influenced by the 'fiscal' health of their corporation. And, I am aware that Dr David Lewis, a former CDC 
scientist and author of the book Science for Sale, has documented extensive scientific fraud in their reports.     
 
9) I do not recognize the HEALTH, OHIO DEPARTMENT OF as a government health advocacy organization. 
It is a private corporation headquartered in COLUMBUS OH and listed on Dun and Bradstreet. Their 
recommendations are influenced by the 'fiscal' health of their corporation.  
 
10) I am unaware of any code or regulation that specifically authorizes utility service providers to add toxic 
industrial waste chemicals, known to harm flesh and blood men, women and children, into their water supply 
without "full disclosure and written consent". My water bill does not disclose that industrial toxic waste (labeled  
as poison) is intentionally disposed of in the public water supply that is then piped into my home. If such a 
statute exists, please send me the name, number and effective date. 
 
 




